Foundation Committee Meeting

September 3, 1987

The Foundation Committee met Thursday, September 3, 1987 at 4:00 p.m. in the
City Librarian's office. Present were John Akin, Dan Moore, and James Seidl.

The Decatur Public Library Foundation Articles of Incorporation and Bylaws
were reviewed. Changes proposed by library counsel, Edward Booth, were dis-
cussed. The committee then recommended that the Articles of Incorporation and
Bylaws by submitted to the Library Board of Trustees for adoption.



